
Dear Chairperson Jennifer Williamson, 
 
Regarding "National Popular Vote" bills (SB 823, 824, 825, HB 2731, and 2927): It 
would be unjust to change the way national voting is done. The present system allows 
for less populated states and minorities to have a say in filling national offices. Letting 
states like New York and California tell the other states who should be president and 
vice president would be a terrible miscarriage of justice. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this opinion,  Franklin Mathias 10663 Southview Lp 
SE, Jefferson, OR 97352  (503) 751 2059   dnfmathias@hotmail.com 
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